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FV
Upcoming 
 Events

Gardens Holiday 
Gala
Thursday, Dec. 15 
Wisconsin Room
Beginning at 11 
a.m. Champagne 
reception, meal, 
Mystic Moods Big 
Band & dessert!
For those 55 and 
older.
RSVP by Dec. 7 to 
Ext. 402.

Chill’n with Chili
Tuesday, January 10 
Wisconsin Room
Stay tuned for 
details!

Valentine’s 
Day Gala
Monday, Feb. 13 
Wisconsin Room
Stay tuned for 
details!

Pet therapy 
visit at 

Felician Village 
with volunteer 

Donna 
Kieckbusch.

Volunteer SpotlightAlice Waldo
How did you become a volunteer?
My mother was a resident 11 years ago, 
and I’d go to play Bingo with her every 
week and I know how she appreciated 
that. I also attended Mass with her 
nearly every day.
What was your first impression?
I could feel an aura of peace and 
gentleness.
What do you wish other people knew 
about Felician Village?
The feeling of serenity and peace 
among the residents and staff.

What might someone be surprised to 
know about you?
That I feel the presence of God in all I 
do.
What is it like to volunteer for 
Felician Village?
Rewarding and peaceful.
If someone was hesitant to volunteer 
at Felician Village, what would you 
tell them?
I would tell them how rewarding a 
little time spent volunteering is for me.

Alice Waldo

New Volunteers

Welcome all new volunteers!

Dorothy Bauer		 Events
Chris Brey		  Wii Bowling
Shirley Horn		  Blackjack, events
Lydia Lindemann	 Events
Eden Raddant		 Gadget sessions
Will Puestow		  Events
Hannah Schroeder	 Gadget sessions, events
Mike Strauss		  Bus driver 
Emily Tyeptana	 Music & Memory, events
Michael Tyeptana	 Events
Maria Unke		  Gadget sessions, events
Laura Woznick	 Cafe

Don’t forget!
Every time you are 
here, please record 
your volunteer hours 
in the three-ring 
binder located in the 
Volunteer Lounge near 
the reception desk.
Thank you!
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Emily Laurin painting a child’s
face at Family Fest 2016.

Ann Lalko issuing 
raffle tickets at 

Family Fest 2016.

Sheryl Bey, Deb Kluba, 
Sharon Schuette & Phyllis 

Borucki resistering guests at 
the 2016 BBQ Cook-off.

Dorothy Bauer, Darlene 
Hoffman & Grace Brandl 

serving chips/desserts at the 
2016 BBQ Cook-off.

Volunteers in action on campus
Thank you to all of the helping hands of our volunteers who helped make the 2nd Annual BBQ Cook-off a success. Your 
service is very much appreciated. Also, a special thank you to the many volunteers who assisted at this year’s Family Fest. 
On a “not so nice” weather day, volunteers helped in so many ways to make Family Fest a grand event.

Helping Hands Needed
Are you looking for a rewarding way 
to put your faith into action? Help 
our wheelchair-bound seniors attend 
worship services!
Felician Village seeks volunteers to assist 
wheelchair-bound residents in getting 
from their rooms to our campus Chapel 
for worship services.
No lifting and no experience is required. 
All volunteers are trained and given 
individual guidance.
We hope you will join us in providing 
this labor of love to our residents! We 
especially need help at these times:

Saturdays	 8:45 - 10:30 a.m.
Saturdays	 3:15 - 5:00 p.m.
Sundays	 8:45 - 10:30 a.m.

Please contact Volunteer Coordinator 
Tim Lindloff at 920.684.7171 ext. 276 
or email tlindloff@felicianvillage.org for 
more information and to sign up.
For a complete listing of volunteer 
opportunities, please visit our website 
at www.felicianvillage.org and click on 
“Volunteer”.

Personal Device Policy
Volunteers, we need your assistance. Please read the Felician Village Personal 
Device Policy which was sent via traditional mailing, placed in your mailbox 
or sent via email. There are also copies available at the main Reception Desk 
and in the Volunteer Lounge next to the main Reception Desk.
After reading the policy, your signature is required indicating your 
understanding of the policy.
We have received over 50 signatures from our volunteers and would like to 
have all volunteers sign the policy as soon as possible.
Due to changes in state codes and guidelines, there may be more policies for 
review, acknowledgement and required signatures coming in the future.

Photo at right: Gary Stryn 
& Deb Kluba preparing 

entertainment at The 
Gardens 2016 Halloween 

Party

Photo at left: Volunteer Jeff Morgan 
entering Coke Rewards points.


